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Comments: To whom it may concern,

The Seeley-Swan valley is a Montana treasure, and home to many threatened or endangered species. We
cannot risk disturbing their habitat in the name of modern conveniences for out-of-state visitors. Montanans
appreciate the current Holland Lake Lodge, and it is understandable if repairs need to be made. However, there
is no reason to add new buildings or modernize this area. It will be detrimental to the current soul of Holland Lake
Lodge and the wildlife habitat that surrounds it. Please do not approve this expansion.



